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Colac Otway Shire Council is reviewing the 
Birregurra Structure Plan 2013.
This review will focus on future residential growth 
options and includes an assessment of neighbourhood 
character planning controls in Birregurra.
You are invited to provide feedback on the plan and 
help inform future planning in Birregurra.
Visit our website Your Say from the home page. 
to read more about the review and complete a 
short survey.
Community Drop-In Session
Date: Saturday 7 September 2024
Time:  9.30am until 11.30am 

(drop-in at any time during these hours)
Venue: Birregurra Community Hall

Have Your Say

An application seeking approval of a Development 
Plan for land at Rifle Butts Road, Stodart Street, 
Murray Street and Princes Highway has been 
submitted to Council.
Council is providing the local community with an 
opportunity to view and make submissions to enable 
an informed decision on this Development Plan to be 
made.
You may wish to view the Colac West Development 
Plan via Council’s website (go to the ‘View Current 
Planning Applications’ page) or at Council’s offices at 
2-6 Rae Street, Colac during normal office hours. 
Submissions are welcome and can be emailed to inq@
colacotway.vic.gov.au or by post to Colac Otway Shire, 
PO Box 283, Colac 3250.

Development Plan – Colac West 

The August Council meeting will be held on:
Date: Wednesday 28 August 2024 
Time: 4pm
Venue:  Colac Otway Performing Arts and Cultural 

Centre (COPACC), 95-97 Gellibrand Street, 
Colac 

Council meetings are open to the public and 
interested people are welcome to attend.
The Council meeting will be livestreamed to the public 
via Council’s You Tube channel (search Colac Otway 
Shire Council at www.youtube.com).
Copies of the agenda will be available today, Friday 
23 August 2024 on Council’s Minutes & Agendas 
webpage.
Click Council Meetings from the home page and 
follow the link.

Council Meeting

Entries are open for the 2024 Youth Photography 
Competition but closing soon on 5pm Monday 26 
August. This year’s theme is “Perspective: The 
way YOUth see Colac Otway.”
The competition is open to all young people aged 13-
25 who live, work and/or study in Colac Otway Shire. 
If you love photography here’s your chance! Get 
creative and share your unique perspective of Colac 
Otway through your photography skills.
Prizes to be won for two age categories: 13-18 and 
19-25 years, with 1st place receiving a $100 voucher 
and 2nd place receiving a $50 voucher.
For more information and to submit an entry visit 
Council’s website 

2024 Youth Photography 
Competition – entries close 
Monday 26 August

The Victorian Electoral Commission (VEC) will be 
holding free information sessions for prospective 
candidates:
•  Thursday 5 September 2024, 7pm at the Colac 

Otway Performing Arts and Cultural Centre 
(COPACC)

•  Friday 6 September 2024, 7pm at the Apollo Bay 
Bowls Club

Please visit Council’s website for additional 
information.

Victorian Electoral Commission 
– free information sessions for 
prospective candidates

If you're interested in working alongside our great 
community, engaging in local projects and helping 
to make Colac Otway the wonderful place it is, work 
with us!
• Customer Service Officer
For a position description and to apply online, click 
the Careers & Tenders link from the home page. or 
contact People and Culture on (03) 5232 9400.

Current Employment 
Opportunities


